
The  Bank  of  New  York  Mellon  seeks  Sr  Specialist,
Full-Stack Dvlpr in Pittsburgh, PA, to Consult w/internal
bus. groups to provide appropriate app softw dvlpmnt
services & tchncl support. Provide app softw dvlpmnt
services  &  tchncl  support.  Remote  work  may  be
permitted  w/in  commutable  distance  from worksite.
Req’mnts:  Bachelor’s  or  foreign  equiv  in  CS,  Comp
Eng’g, Applied CS, or rel. field, & 7 yrs of progressively
responsible exp in job offered or in rel. occupation. 7
yrs of progressively responsible exp must incl: Working
w/bus.  req’mnt  of  Counter  party  Risk  Sensitivity  &
stress  enhancement  &  dsgn’g  architecture  by  using
tech stacks incl Hadoop, Spark, python, java, & Angular
Oracle;  Participating  in  Architecture  Review  Board
Meetings, working w/Enterprise Architecture team to
approve  proposed  solution  by  dsgn’g  App  Context
Diagram, Bus. Context Diagram & Deployment Context
Diagram; Dsgn’g & Dvlpng App Framework by following
standards  &  making  framework  ready  to  write
functional  story  implementation  for  further  dvlpmnt.
Qualified  applicants  please  apply  online  at
https://bnymellon.eightfold.ai/careers  &  utilize
reference  code  #44153.  Please  indicate  “referral
source – advertisement – PPG.


